
 
          Newsletter No  17                       Date   28th October, 2021  

MERRIWA NEWS 

FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK… 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
Merriwa Primary was invited to attend the NAIDOC ceremony at Butler College. Some of our choir 
students represented our school beautifully.  They sang Wanjoo and performed using Auslan to 
the audience.  
Thank you to Miki Saegusa and the staff at Butler College for the art activities and delicious 
morning tea. We are very thankful for the opportunity to perform and to celebrate Aboriginal 
culture. 

Class Requests for 2022 
If you would like special consideration for your child / children regarding class placement for next 
year, please put your request in writing to the front office addressed to Mrs Waterhouse and 
marked Confidential. Due to staffing limitations we cannot guarantee placements, but every effort 
will be made to address your requests.   

Interschool Champions  
We are proud of the students who represented us at the Interschool Carnival. They all participated 
with pride and respect, positivity and friendliness and achieved great results for our school. We 
won the B Division Handicap Shield and Narteisha and  Donrichie won the Year 6 Championship 
Medal. Well done to all. 

Year 6 Graduation 
The graduation will be held from 10.00am to 2.00pm on Tuesday 14th December at  Irene 
McCormack Catholic College. The graduation cost is $60.00 which includes the dance lessons.  

Maths Murder Mystery 
On Tuesday 19th October, Merriwa Primary hosted a ‘Maths Mystery Mania’ afternoon for families 

with students in year 3 to year 6.  It was a huge success, with over 30 families and many staff 

attending. This was a free family event, thanks to Scitech, as part of the Year 6 Lighthouse Maths 

program.  A huge thank you to Mrs Perkins and Mrs McKenzie for organizing this event. 

Mrs Sue Waterhouse, Principal 

Breakfast Club 
Every day from  

8am 

Kindy  

Registrations 

are now open 

If your child is born 

between 

1st July 2017 

- 

30th June, 2018 

See website below 

for  

Application Forms 

Assembly 

ESC 

5th November 

 

 

P & C  

HALLOWEEN 

DISCO 
Friday 29th  

October 

Kindy - Year 3 

4pm—5pm 

Year 4 - Year 6 

5.30pm - 7pm 

 

VISIT  
 

www.merriwaps. 

wa.edu.au  

 

To see our  

Website 

 

 

Addison Garden Carpark 
Bus Bay 

A reminder to please not 
wait in the bus bay in the  
Addison Gardens Carpark 
before 2.15pm, as the bus 
driver is having difficulty  

accessing the driveway.   

Annual Public Meeting 
Notice is given that Merriwa Primary School  

and Merriwa Education Support Centre  

Annual Public Board Meeting 

(non-board members are welcome) 

We welcome Tanya Lang our new member 

12.30pm in the staffroom 

Merriwa Primary School 

67 Baltimore Parade Merriwa WA 

On Thursday 4th November, 2021 

 

https://www.google.com.au/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fd2u4q3iydaupsp.cloudfront.net%2F9Fbvzo2ptNKUPQf6dsvkAjIrUMK8lcYoXgUIs5qhXkpM6oWdcGaAMBT6Jqzv49kYgcYawXLuiMk8EQhtxGgtLDWS70CsOtlbGGyH2vGtRIzA9GGTvL79UXb0Lnwc7qye&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fhail.to%2Fchevi


 

                                 Newsletter Raffle 
 

I have read Newsletter 17             Parent  signature________________________________ 

 

Child’s Name ___________________________________        ROOM _________    

Congratulations to last newsletter winner - Jaleayah Room 9 

Merriwa ESC 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The staff and students have been working together to rehearse for our assembly item scheduled 
for the morning of Friday 5 November. We hope our families can join us for our assembly. 
 
We look forward to seeing our students at the P&C Halloween Disco on Friday night. Tickets can 
be purchased for $2 from the class teacher before school or at the door on the night. You will 
need to bring your child to the Addison Gardens carpark gate to get into the assembly area for 
the disco. Parents are welcome to stay nearby. The children must be collected at the door after 
the disco, children will not be allowed to walk to the carpark unattended. 
 
 
Please note that the bus driver has been having difficulty accessing his drive through each  
afternoon as parents are insisting on parking in the driveway before 2.15 each afternoon. 
PLEASE DO NOT WAIT IN THE BUS BAY BEFORE 2.15PM  as it blocks the path for the bus. 
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
Karen Macri ESC 
 

                                   -MAYOR’S CHRISTMAS APPEAL-  

 
Each year the City of Wanneroo conducts the Mayor’s Christmas Appeal to assist members of our community who 

are facing hardship. You can help by donating non-perishable food items: 

 

Examples of non-perishable food items for you to collect include:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
           
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Best participation in HOME READING 

PROGRAM 

Year HOME READING 

Junior Champion 

Class Award 

Year 1 

Room 6 

Year 3 - 6         LITERACY PRO 

Merriwa  Primary 

School     

Total Words Read 
33 121 619 

Senior      

Champion Class 

Award 

24 639          
Year 4  

Room 21 

Rising Stars Class 

Award 

Year 4  

Room 22 

CHILDREN NOT RETURNING TO MERRIWA 2022 
If  your child is NOT returning to Merriwa Primary in 2022, please complete and return this form to 
the office as soon as possible.  It is very important for planning 2022.  If you have a special request for 
next year, please put this in writing to Mrs Waterhouse, marked confidential.  As usual we cannot  
guarantee placements, but will always consider your request.   
  
Child’s Name:____________________________________________________________________  
  
Year/Room No:___________________________________________________________________  
  
New School:_____________________________________________________________________ 

Attend Today, Achieve  
Tomorrow 

 

Our average attendance for this term is  
92.5% which is only 0.5% away from our 
goal of 93%. This term each year level is 
above 90% and the PP, year 2 and 3 classes 
have met the goal of 93%, well done to all the 
students that are attending ! 
 
This is a great start to the term and hopefully 
we can keep it going and get the extra 0.5% 
and achieve our goal before the end of the 
year. 
 

Every day Counts! 
 

Mrs Ebert 

    

Term 4 Attendance Goals = 93% 

Week 3 Week 5 Week 7 Week 9 

92.5    

    

Fortnightly Attendance   



 

Maths Mystery Mania – A Family Event 
It was fabulous to see children and parents, collaborating, persevering and trying new ways of solving 

the range of problems at our Maths Mystery Mania afternoon.  

Congratulations and thank you to all those who supported this event. We hope this opens new  

mathematical discussions and creative problem solving in your home.  Mrs Perkins and Mrs McKenzie 

Interschool Athletics Carnival 


